
Reminder: Don't Forget to Register for the 

Mental Wellness Workshop! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that the registration for our upcoming Mental Wellness Workshop is 

still open! The workshop is scheduled for [Date] at [Location]. It's a wonderful opportunity to 

learn about mental health strategies and connect with others. 

To secure your spot, please register by [Registration Deadline]. You can complete your 

registration by visiting [Registration Link]. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


